
Enroll now in  
 

Flight  

University 
If you are 10-13 years old (in 5th or 6th grade) you are invited to  

Flight University, the Spring PNG  (Project Next Generation) Program  

at the Sparta Public Library. 

 

The program will meet from 3:30 until 5 every Thursday (with each Flight 

University Class beginning promptly at 4),  

beginning Thursday, February 5th until May 21st, 2015. 

 

Come check out the program at our  Open House on the Thursday  

preceding the first session (January 29th) from 3:00 until 7:00 pm.  

Registration may be completed then with the presence of a parent/guardian. 

 

The spring session is about to begin and  

registration is limited so contact the library now  

either via email at spartaillinoislibrary@gmail.com, by phone at 443-5014, 

or in person at the library. 

 

 Funding for the project was awarded by the Illinois State Library, a Department of the Office of the Secretary 

of State, Jesse White, using funds provided by the U.S. Institute of Library Services under the provisions of the 

Library Services and Technology Act (LSTA).  


